From: Alicia Tate-Nadeau
Sent: Friday, April 20, 2018 3:47 PM
To: Steve Berlin; Erin Keane
Cc: Tenaya Williams
Subject: Chaplaincy Support Services 

 

Pursuant to §2-56-142(d)(8) of the City of Chicago Governmental Ethics, I hereby report to you that I have accepted a gift of chaplaincy support services from the Salvation Army on behalf of the City of Chicago Office of Emergency Management and Communications (OEMC).  The Salvation Army has agreed to provide chaplaincy support services, free of cost and without obligation, to OEMC staff when they have experienced trauma and/or seek guidance in the management of their daily lives.  I believe these services will help enhance the resiliency of OEMC's workforce.
If you require further information, please feel free to contact me at 312-505-0205.  Thank you.  
 
 

Alicia Tate-Nadeau
Executive Director

The Office of Emergency Management

And Communications (OEMC)

